
Gharaffa Campus 

P.O. Box 23479, Plot 13 
Al Waab Al Abareeq Street 

Gharaffa Area No. 31 
Doha, Qatar 

T: Main Desk Gharaffa: +974 (0) 
4034 9666 

           12th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents,     

Tomorrow we have our Bugs and Butterflies Picnic from 8am-10:30am.  We hope that the weather 

will be kind to us, if we have to cancel due to bad weather, we will send out an email to everyone.  

We are looking forward to a fun event, with many activities organised.  Please bring your picnic 

rugs, chairs, etc., and remember a dish to share.  Parking will be available at the back and front of 

the school as usual. 

 

Our school nurse, Amy Lim will also be carrying health screening checks for fasting blood sugar 

tests and blood pressure checks on a first come, first served basis on the day, so you may be 

interested in this! 

 

School photographs will be taken on Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th September.  If you require 

to have family photos taken after school on both dates, please email Helen our secretary on:  

helen.stevenson@nais.qa  Some photos will also be taken to use for school marketing purposes.  If 

you did not elect to ‘opt out’ on the original school agreement for your child’s photo to be used 

and you wish to do so now, please email our Marketing Manager :  kathryn.mcculloch@nais.qa 

 

Next week’s activities: 

 

Payment of school fees on a termly basis-reminder 

Please note that the payment for the 2nd school term is due by 27th November 2015, please make 

arrangements to pay the due fees before this date as per your school agreement. 

If you have any difficulties or queries please contact Amanda Lobo at amanda.lobo@nais.qa 

 

Finally, please can I remind you of our school policy on healthy eating.  Due to allergies, we cannot 

allow any cakes or sweets to be handed out in class for birthday celebrations, etc.  You are 

welcome to celebrate by giving a non-food item if you wish to do so.  Please also avoid giving 

these foods in snack boxes. 

 

Best wishes, 

Margaret Pilkington                
Head of Campus  
Compass International School Doha, Gharaffa campus,  
P.O. Box 23479.Plot 13, Al Waab, Al Abareeq Street, Gharaffa Area,No.31 Doha,Qatar. Phone: +974 4034 9666 

Ext. 618 margaret.pilkington@nais.qa http://www.cisdoha.com  

  

Week     

11 

Wed 18th  Nov  School photographs 

 Thurs 19th Nov   School photographs (No assembly)  

Week 

12 

Mon 23rd 

November 

Marhaba Monday Parents Coffee Morning for parents at 7:30am 
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